
LEGAL NOTICE 

A Public Hearing pursuant to Idaho Code 50-1002 will be held for consideration of the proposed budget 

for the Fiscal Year October 1, 2024 to September 30, 2025, in the amount of $17,467,273.71 with a 

proposed levy amount of $2,014,430 from Ada and Canyon County Assessed Property Taxes.  The 

hearing will be held at Star City Hall 10769 West State Street, Star Idaho at 7:00 Pm on August 6, 2024.  

All interested persons are invited to appear and show cause, if any why such budget should or should 

not be adopted.  Copes of the proposed Star City Budget in detail are available at City Hall during regular 

office hours.  City Hall is accessible to persons with disabilities.  Anyone desiring accommodations for 

disabilities related to the budget documents or the hearing should contact the City Clerk’s Office at 208-

286-7247. 
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